
 

29th April 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 4, 

  

On Friday 6th May between 8.45-9.15am, the Y4 classrooms will be opened up for 
parents/carers to come into class and look at your child’s books and work so far this year. 
This is an opportunity for you to see the work your child has been taking part in since 
September. Teachers and educators will be present in class. Please bear in mind that they 
may not be able to answer parents’/carers’ questions as they will still be supervising the 
class.  

Please wait on either the playground or on the pathway near the main office and wait for a 
member of SLT to walk you in to the classrooms. 

Many thanks, 

  

Year 4 Open Morning 
Friday 6th May 2022  

8.45-9.15am 


